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WE DO NOT NEED MORE POWER PLANTS

We do not need more power plants. We need to grow more jobs in sustainable, renewable energy production, and 
the proposed construction of the NRG power plant will do nothing but increase pollution in the city of Oxnard, 
harming the health of the people of Oxnard. This is environmental racism, and if this power plant is built, this will be 
another example of profits over people.
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